
 

 

 
 
 
 
April 23, 2024 
 
Development Community Members,  
  
Norfolk County’s newest Roundtable wants to hear from you! 
 
The Mayor’s Affordability Roundtable aims to make life more affordable for Norfolk County 
residents by exploring new partnerships, projects, sponsorship, development opportunities and 
more without significantly increasing the municipal tax levy. Some unique ideas include providing 
in-kind support on county projects, partnering with us on county lands, sponsoring recreation, and 
senior activities, making refurbishments to community assets and more. Our next meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday April 30th at 5:00pm at Council Chambers with the discussion topic of 
Development and Housing. We’re looking for proposals, innovative ideas, and partnership 
opportunities to make housing more affordable across Norfolk County. Your input and ideas are 
invaluable as we seek ways to bring down housing costs, without significantly impacting the 
municipal tax levy. The meeting scheduled for May 28th will be focused on partnership 
opportunities.  
  
We’d love to hear from you if you have a concept or proposition to share. Register with 
clerks@norfolkcounty.ca for your deputation to speak directly to the committee. Please share with 
your colleagues.  
  
Any recommendations endorsed by the committee will be sent to council for debate and 
discussion.  
  
We look forward to hearing from you!  
  
  
Amy Martin 
Kim Huffman 
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